
    

8 February 2019 

Dear Parents, 

We are now gearing up for the last week of half term and I cannot believe how 

quickly it has gone. We are looking forward to seeing you next week at Parent 

appointments. Please come to the front of the school and take a seat in the 

covered way where I would be very grateful if you could complete a parent 

questionnaire. A reminder there are no clubs but Chatterbox will still be on.  

Eco Committee met this week. We are doing so much to ensure that the school 

is being as environmentally friendly as it can be. We have achieved the Bronze 

Eco Award and are launching a very exciting competition over half term.  

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr Gould  

United Downs Deep Geothermal Power 

Project Drop-In on Monday 18th February 2pm – 4pm 

  

Visit the United Downs Deep Geothermal Power (UDDGP) project site in half 

term on Monday 18th February any time between 2pm – 4pm to talk to members 

of the project team, browse the information panels, watch educational and 

project films, get up close to two of the used drill bits and view the 52m high 

drilling rig from the viewing platform. 

Drop-In sessions are free and suitable for all the family with colouring pages 

and an interesting facts trail. Under 18s must be accompanied by a responsible 

adult at all times. Visitor access is on foot through gate B and parking is 

available at gate C, which is a short walk from the drilling site. There is no 

public parking at the project site. Please take a look at the project website for 

full detail of the site address, parking and visitor access.    

https://www.uniteddownsgeothermal.co.uk/site-visits 

 

https://www.uniteddownsgeothermal.co.uk/site-visits


Maths – this week I was at a National meeting for maths representing the 

school and came across this question.  

Using the numbers :  2  2  11  11  Can you make the number 24! 

You must use the four operations  - I couldn’t do it – can you?  

Trevada learn to play day  –Saturday 23rd March, free instrumental taster lessons in our 

store throughout the day, to book your slot call 01209 714353. 

Truro Tennis Club  - are running half Term Tennis and multi-skills camps, for further details 

contact Ryan Fern 07814533087, ryantennis75@gmail.com. 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – BUR OAKS    

Reacher Award Winners for Last Week 

 

 
Alfie,Annabelle,Harrison,Jago,Sebby,Isla,Ted,Daisy,Isla-Rose,Willow,Chloe,Alfie,Eloise 

&Summer. 

 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18-22 February Half term  

7 March  World Book Day - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

22 March Ladies pamper evening 7-10pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

22 July Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

4th September Return to School 

 

 


